
Alburgh Bell Ringers Report for Annual Parish Meeting 

The Alburgh Ringers will have been ringing for two years this spring, under the patient tutelage of 
Mark who gives his time and experience for free. 
With some comings and goings there are now six regular ringers progressing slowly but surely. 
We have rung for two weddings and for two Christmas morning services. 
Alburgh is relatively unusual in having 8 bells and it would be great to be able to ring all 8 so we 
would like some help in recruiting some more potential ringers. We practice on a Thursday night 
from 7.30 to 9pm. 

 
Cerian Whiting, Church Farm. 


